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November 2023. 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Re: Sexual Harassment amongst school-age children. 

Hopefully most of you are aware of the nationwide review into Sexual Harassment amongst school -
age children. Following the review, we have been trying to raise awareness on the topic. This is 
something we talk to the children about via assemblies, online assemblies, during lessons and in 
tutor time.  

In addition to this, we wanted to make you aware that we have booked for Jigsaw to come into 
school on Friday the 15th of March to do a 1-hour presentation with each year group.  

The presentation will cover the following topics:  

- What is a healthy relationship? 

- What are red flags?  
- What is Sexual Harassment?  

- What do we mean by consent?  

- How can Bystanders help?  
- Where to go for help and support?  

I am sure you will agree its vital that your children have a good understanding of these topics.  

Finally, please remind your children that they can come and talk to me about this topic in school or 
email me at karenoneill@disshigh.co.uk at any time.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Miss Karen O’Neill  
Senior Pastoral Leader  

Designated Safeguard Lead  
Diss High School  

 


